01 Dec 2015

# **NEWSLETTER DEC 15**

07986 865466



# WISE OWLS CARE CLUI



Our Manager, Laura will be leaving us on the 22 Dec 2015. Laura is leaving to embark on full-time employment at St Teresa's in Trent Vale. Her role will be in the Nursery as a Early Years Practitioner. We would like to take this opportunity to thank Laura for all her hard work and dedication to the club. She has been an absolute pleasure to have as a Manager and I would like to wish her all the best for the future.



## Leaving **Party**

Although it will be a normal session. We will be having a small party with a buffet and music to say goodbye to Laura on the 8th December 2015. There will be no additional fee for this session.











01 Dec 2015

# **NEWSLETTER DEC 15**

07986 865466



New Equipment The children are really enjoying our new equipment.



# WISE OWLS CARE CLUI





## The Wise Owls Christmas Disco

It is time to dust off your dancing shoes ready for our fun filled Christmas Disco on Tuesday 15th December. There will be party games and a buffet provided. No additional cost, so book quick to avoid disappointment!

### Visit to Northwood Nurseries



On the 21st of December, we are visiting Northwood Nurseries to see the beautiful reindeers and Santa.

Please enquire for more details in the club, or on our Website at:

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk.

## **Merry Christmas**

Finally we would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and thank you all for your support this year!







